
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

   I am writing to support a county-wide Enviornmental Impact Report as  

essential in regards to cannibus expansion. An environmental impact  

report by Use permit and the Planning Commission cannot protect our  

wildlife, water and way of life here.  Also, I am voicing my opposition  

to the “10 percent rule” where cannabis cultivation would be allowed on  

10% of the total land of a parcel with a minimum size of 10 acres on  

lands zoned as agriculture or upland residential. 

 

I am a longtime resident, property owner and taxpayer in this county. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kathleen Fitzgerald Azarnoff 

 


